
 NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Starting July 1, 2016, and pursuant to Section 57-02-39 of the North Dakota Century Code, the 

Mountrail County Auditor will not accept deeds presented for transfer that contain metes and bounds 

descriptions, either in the document itself or attached to the document.  Prior to the deed being 

presented to the Mountrail County Auditor for transfer, all metes and bounds descriptions shall be 

surveyed and platted by a North Dakota Registered Surveyor, according to the provisions of the 

North Dakota Century Code. 

 

Stephanie Pappa, 

Mountrail County Auditor 
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